
 
 

 
      Accreditation ID: 0893 

 
 

September 17, 2024 
 
Patricia Buley 
Institute of Hazardous Materials Management 
9210 Corporate Blvd., Suite 470, Rockville, MD 20850, United States 
 
Dear Ms. Buley:  
 
The Personnel Credentialing Accreditation Committee (PCAC) of the ANSI National Accreditation Board (ANAB) 
convened and reviewed the reaccreditation assessment report for the Institute of Hazardous Materials Management. 
I am delighted to inform you that PCAC voted to 1) agree with the assessors’ recommendations to close the 6 
nonconformities (7.3.1, 7.4.3.e, 10.2.5.3.c, 10.2.6.2, 10.2.7, 10.2.7.g) and 2) grant reaccreditation to IHMM for the 
following certifications under the ISO/IEC 17024:2012 standard: 
 
Certified Hazardous Materials Manager (CHMM) 
Certified Hazardous Materials Practitioner (CHMP) 
Certified Dangerous Goods Professional (CDGP) 
 
On behalf of the ANSI National Accreditation Board, I would like to congratulate IHMM for achieving this 
significant accomplishment and demonstrating compliance with the standard. We look forward to a continued 
partnership with you. 
 
If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Dr. Vijay Krishna 
Vice President, Credentialing  
ANSI National Accreditation Board 
1899 L Street NW, Suite 1100, Washington, DC 20036 

 
CC:  
Mike Boggs, Lead Assessor 
Steve Spencer, PhD, Assessor 
Martha Jeanne Guernsey, PCAC Chair 
Anthony Marcello, PCAC Vice Chair 


